
Don Barry Passing 
We are sad to announce the passing of Don Berry, a long-time active member of 
SJDPS.  Don passed away on Friday the 26th of April. 
 Our thoughts and prayers go out to his family. 
 
Services will be held at Cherokee Vineyard Chapel in Lodi 
on May 13th, at 1 PM.  Followed by a gathering at Micke Grove Park. 
 


